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Dear Mr O'Farrell, 
I am most concerned that there may be any threat to the national parks of NSW and 
formally request your assurance that any roll back of existing national parks will not take 
place. 
I seek your assurance that your are committed to building the reserve system in NSW. 
I have worked across NSW as a biology teacher from Brewarrina, Dubbo, Warren and 
Sydney.  I would be appalled to learn that the government was placing our wetlands and 
our river red gum environments at risk. To consider such action after all the mistakes of 
the past is insupportable. Please assure me that this is not going to happen. 
Thank you for your consideration. 


